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The ETGMS Mineralogical Group met on Tuesday, August 8, 2017 at the home of Kelly Ford. There were eight members in attendance for the meeting. The meeting began with food and fellowship.
The meeting then proceeded with a very informative presentation on Selenite by our very own Jack Shaw.  Mr. Shaw provided a variety of selenite specimens and incorporated a lecture entitled the Cave of Crystals by Professor Michael E. Wysession. 
Ms. Shaw then gave a presentation on the Geological Timeline. After discussing the timeline, we watched a lecture entitled The Vast Depths of Earth Time by Professor Stuart Sutherland, Ph. D. to gain more relativity into this enormous amount of time.
The presentations were very well received and additional interest was voiced in continuing our pursuit of knowledge in the broad topic of the geological timeline.
Our next meeting will be held at the Law Office of Amy Long on Tuesday, September 11, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. (as Ms. Ford will be collecting agates in the Upper Peninsula of Michigan.)  More information to come on the agenda for that meeting.
